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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 11:50 AM
To: 'Lee, Nathan'; Patten, David R.
Subject: Extension Request  Approval - RO 284 / Chevron 9-0121

Thank you for the recent letter, clarifications, and reposted and revised older submittals.  Please use this email as approval 
of an extension to May 16th for submittal of the Sensitive Receptor Survey and an updated SCM, a Vapor Intrusion Work 
Plan, and Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring report for the site. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


